
 

Friendship Gathering in the DPRK  

on International Children’s Day 

 

On June 1, a friendship gathering took place at the Taesongsan Pleasure Park 

in Pyongyang on the 73
rd

 anniversary of the International Children’s Day, drawing 

kindergarten children and their teachers and other women. 

It featured pleasant dancing and folk games by the Korean children, along 

with different kinds of sports and amusement games, which aroused great applause 

from the spectators.  

 Also present on the occasion were foreign guests including DPRK-resident 

foreign diplomats and members of foreign missions, who had a pleasant time with 

the Korean children. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


